From: Mr. & Mrs. Ed H Heilman

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Thursday, January 16, 2020 8:50:06 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Please oppose the Cap-and-Trade Bill (LC19). We farm in your district. We raise broiler chickens, cows and hay.
The additional fuel costs and electricity costs will have to be absorbed by us. We would not get any compensation
for the higher costs of propane or electricity from the company we raise chickens for or from the sale of the cattle or
hay. More needs to be done to address our concerns and find a better way to make things fair. We are also concerned
for the loggers who would be greatly affected by this bill as well. Thank you for listening and please oppose the
Cap and Trade bill.

Sincerely,

Ed H Heilman

12616 S Spangler Rd
Oregon City, OR 97045
lheilman@bctonline.com



